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LETTER DATED 11 JUNE 1993 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF DENMARK TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE
SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to transmit herewith the text in English of a statement
on Somalia issued by the European Community and its member States on
8 June 1993.

I should be grateful if you would have the present letter and its annex
circulated as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Bent HAAKONSEN
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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Annex

Statement from the Community and its member States on Somalia

The Community and its member States express their deep concern over the
events in Mogadishu in recent days and condemn without reservation the
premeditated killing and wounding of Pakistani soldiers who were conducting a
weapons verification inspection with UNOSOM II. They express their regret and
sympathy to the people and Government of Pakistan, and especially to the
families of those who lost their lives.

The Community and its member States reiterate their full support for the
United Nations in its efforts to bring peace and stability to Somalia. They
look forward to the publication of the Secretary-General's inquiry into the
recent incident and the role of the factional leaders involved.

The Community and its member States call on all Somali parties, movements,
and factions to respect the cease-fire, to comply with the agreements on
political reconciliation they entered into in Addis Ababa in March and to
cooperate fully with UNOSOM II so that it can fulfil its essential humanitarian
mandate. '



